
Dear Provider, 

As we are approaching the end of the year, please take the
opportunity to schedule all of your senior members to come in to
complete an annual wellness and close any HEDIS preventive quality
measure. This is very important in keeping members healthy and to
manage any chronic condition(s) the members may have. As a
reminder, St. Vincent IPA utilizes a population management system
called Cozeva to provide our network with a tool to manage and care
for the health of our members. Primary Care Providers can utilize
Cozeva to submit care gap reports as well as annual wellness visit
forms directly to St. Vincent IPA in real time, thus eliminating the
need for faxing and potentially delaying the process. If you and your
staff have not obtained access to Cozeva, please reach out to
jmarquez@pdtrust.com for obtain access.
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Care gap report and members pending annual wellness were sent to your office back in May. These
lists can also be accessed through the Cozeva portal. 

Finally, as a reminder, all completed annual wellness visit forms are eligible for an incentive
payment. If you have any question, please feel free to contact your PR Rep. Thank you for being
the best part of managed care and your care for our members.

St. Vincent IPA

mailto:jmarquez@pdtrust.com


Everyone 12 years of age and older is now eligible to
get a COVID-19 vaccination. You have the opportunity
to talk to your members about the vaccine and reinforce
the importance of getting vaccinated. The available data
shows that the vaccine's known and potential benefits
outweigh it's known and potential risks. Your strong
recommendation can help them make an informed
decision and feel confident about getting vaccinated
against COVID-19. 

If they have any questions, please direct them to
cdc.gov/coronavirus.
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St. Vincent IPA’s partnered lab is Quest Diagnostics.
To avoid cap deducts, please only refer SVIPA members
to Quest Diagnostics for routine laboratory services.

Quest Diagnostics has many convenient locations
throughout Los Angeles County to ensure members do not
have to go far for lab services. 

To find a lab near you, you can access the Quest website
at: appointment.questdiagnostics.com/patient/findlocation
or contact Quest Diagnostics Customer Care
Center/Appointments at (866) 697-8378. 

Feel free to contact Kathy Diaz with any questions or
concerns regarding this at (949) 382-9179 or
Kathrine.X.Diaz@QuestDiagnostics.com

St. Vincent IPA Contracted Labs

Thank you 
for your dedication to excellence.

mailto:ljohnson@stvincentipa.com
mailto:vchaidez@pdtrust.com
mailto:mgella@pdtrust.com
mailto:cdelgado@pdtrust.com
mailto:cdelgado@pdtrust.com
mailto:rtorres@pdtrust.com
mailto:jmarquez@pdtrust.com
mailto:dotoole@pdtrust.com
https://appointment.questdiagnostics.com/patient/findlocation
mailto:Kathrine.X.Diaz@QuestDiagnostics.com

